CitTy oF CLEARWATER

Post Orrice Box 4748, Ciearwater, Froripa 33758-4748

September 14, 2005

Mr. Al Jabaly

South Florida Business Association
18097 41st Road North
Loxahatchee, FL 33470

Dear Mr. Jabaly:

All your hard work has paid off and we truly have a great Clearwater Cartoon Souvenir map
to distribute to our newcomers, visitors and residents. The partnership between your firm,
the Clearwater Regional Chamber of Commerce and our city was key in producing such a
quality product. And to top it all off our map was received before the due date — thank you
for your efforts on this project.

Being able to include a separate map of the downtown and the beach was an added benefit
as was the ability to provide pertinent information about city projects to help us update
everyone we distribute the map to.

It has been a pleasure working with you on this project from the start and | commend you for
your fantastic customer service.

Sincerely,
N : Q-
Anne J. Fogarty — \

Economic Development Coordinator—



